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Appeal of David Bassekle to a Vacant Building Regislation Notice at 885 CLARK STREET.

I'm appealing I have 90 days to complete the work order from June 12, 2012, to September 12, 2012, and I
received a notice before the dead line time.  All the permits are pulled and the work is in process so I don't
understand why I should receive a notice about the same building.  The hearing gave penalty of fees if the
work is not complete before September 12, 2012.

July 10, 2012

Tom Friel

[Enter Legislative Hearing Staff Comments and Questions for Department Staff]

WHEREAS, in the matter of the Appeal of David Bassekle to a Vacant Building Regislation Notice at 885 Clark
Street, the Legislative Hearing Officer has reviewed the appeal and considered the testimony of City staff and
the appellant;

WHEREAS, the Legislative Hearing Officer recommends that the City Council [recommendation]; Now,
Therefore, Be It

RESOLVED, that the Saint Paul City Council hereby accepts and adopts the Legislative Hearing Officer's
recommendation in this matter.
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